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THIS MONTH:
-We had prayer walks in
several cities across the

region of Pays de la 
Loire.

REPORT FROM THE FIELD
GREETINGS IN THE WONDERFUL NAME OF JESUS!
On May 1 , we arrived in France to begin our God appointed mission to reach
the souls of western France. Nantes is the primary city of focus where we will be
starting a church, but we are also targeting the entire region of Pays de la Loire.
The need is great, but we serve a mighty God who is able to do EXCEEDING
ABUNDANTLY above all that we can ask or think! Most people in this region do
not know the oneness message, and some haven’t even heard of the gospel. We
believe God is working on the hearts of men and women whom He has already
called by His name to be a part of His glorious Kingdom. We are excited for the
church God has already ordained in this region! We are asking you to continue
holding us up in prayer so that doors would open, that God would lead us to
hungry people and that we would find favor with city officials.
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Once again we thank you for your prayers and financial support!
Blessings!
The Ciullas 

-We had the opportunity to
teach Bible studies to

several people and shared
the message of salvation.

-We went for a prayer walk
in Strasbourg, which is in
Eastern France, inviting
God’s presence to move
upon the hearts of the

people.

-We had a church service
 in a home in Mulhouse
(Eastern France) where 
we had a gathering of

about 20 people. The Holy
Ghost moved in our midst
and God manifested His
presence!  There will be
two baptisms in a river.


